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Duke ratepayers want clean energy! 

Americans everywhere want clean energy! Now that your company is replacing the old filthy Beckjord coal plant, 
Ohioians want you to take the opportunity to do the right thing for the future and your bottom line. 

Duke Energy should move forward with energy efficiency and renewables like wind and solar. Clean renewable energy 
sources like wind and solar offer ample opportunities for Duke Energy to improve public relations and their own long 
term profitability by choosing to create good jobs in clean energy technologies. 

Ohio ratepayers would like to see the economic development fund for New Richmond to feature clean energy 
technologies to create jobs in the community, starting by replacing the old dirty Beckjord coal plant with a profitable 
clean energy plant instead of your current choice of natural gas. 

We have a responsibility to provide green jobs to workers in communities affected by coal plant retirement. Duke can 
make this transition easier for the New Richmond community by focusing their economic development fund on clean 
energy. 

Sincerely 

Miss Christina Baum 
2447 N 4th St 
Columbus, OH 43202-2706 
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May 30, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission 

Duke ratepayers want clean energy! 

Duke Energy should move forward with energy efficiency and renewables like wind and solar. Ohio ratepayers would like 
to see the economic development fund for New Richmond include clean energy to create jobs in the community. We 
would also like to see Duke replace the Beckjord coal plant with clean energy instead of natural gas. 

We have a responsibility to provide green jobs to workers in communities affected by coal plant retirement. Duke can 
make this transition easier for the New Richmond community by focusing their economic development fund on clean 
energy. 

Sincerely 

Ms. Teri Karnas 
2238 East Ave 
Apt A 
Akron, OH 44314-2262 
(234) 678-5050 
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